
Minutes of the Meeting of the CAR PARKING 
BEST VALUE WORKING GROUP  held at the 

Town Hall  on Monday, 10th June 2002 at 11.45 am.

Present:-
Councillor A.H. Miller – Chairman.
Councillor Mrs. G. Marsh
Councillor Mrs. H. O’Donovan
Councillor J. Roscoe

Also in attendance:-
A.J. Leeson Town Clerk

1. APOLOGIES
An apology for his inability to attend the Meeting was received from

Councillor Suttle.

2. PARKING PROPOSALS AT PEVERIL POINT
1. Residents

The Clerk provided Members with details of outstanding issues relating
to the proposals at Peveril Point.   Information was given regarding land
ownership issues as identified by the Council’s solicitors.  No details were
provided regarding the rights of way issues related to individual properties.

The Clerk detailed the matters related to the classification of Broad Road
and Peveril Point Road as a ‘bridleway’.  The Chairman re-affirmed the
Council’s intention not to restrict access over the roadway and the potential
use of designated areas for parking.

Following a general discussion regarding the need to progress matters, it
was decided to set out a course of action.

It was UNANIMOUSLY AGREED:-
To arrange a meeting with residents seeking either:-

a) an assurance that the parking proposals are introduced
without legal challenge or;

b) the withdrawal of all parking restrictions on Peveril Point
Road public access, allowing full public access.

It was FURTHER AGREED:-
To seek responses to the proposal to allocate forty-five
permits at a fee of £125 (Incl VAT) and to restrict any rises
in the fees in the next five years to a set increase plus
inflation. 

2. RNLI
The Clerk reported on a recent site meeting with representatives of the

RNLI and the Council’s Best Value Working Group.  The issues relating to
car parking matters were outlined.
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a)  Use of Garage/Store
The Clerk confirmed that the RNLI were interested in pursuing
arrangements for possible demolition and use of the garage/store.  In
discussing this matter it was AGREED:-

That any proposals and arrangements for the RNLI’s
use of the garage store site be deferred until the
conclusion of the parking proposals with residents.

b)  Parking along Peveril Point Road
Proposals for the removal of stones and the provision of emergency
parking in the vicinity of the embankment, opposite coastguard cottages,
be considered.

After a brief discussion regarding the enforcement requirements it was
AGREED:-

To provide a designated emergency parking area, subject
to the implementation of the proposed parking order. 

3. TAXI OPERATIONS
The Town Clerk reported problems that were being experienced in the

operation of the Taxi ranks.

After a general discussion it was AGREED:-

That the Town Clerk be authorised instigate the
appropriate enforcement measures.

4. DATE OF NEXT MEETING
It was agreed that a Meeting be held with residents of Peveril Point to be

held at the Town Hall on 12th July 2002 at 7.00 pm.

The meeting closed at 12.45 pm 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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